Westinghouse

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission Direct tel:
ATTN: Mr. Jay L. Henson, Chief Direct fax:
Fuel Facility Inspection Branch 2 e-mail:
Division of Fuel Facility Inspection

Sam Nunn Atlanta Federal Center Your ref:
61 Forsyth Street, SW, Suite 23T85 Our ref:

Atlanta, GA 30323-3415

Subject: ACKNOWLEDGMENT OF INSPECTION REPORT
NO. 70-1151/2006-005

Dear Mr. Henson:
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Westinghouse Electric Company
Nuclear Fuel

Columbia Fuel Site

P.O. Drawer R

Columbia, South Carolina 29250
USA

803-647-3451

803-695-3964

LTR-RAC-05-45

Date: May 24, 2006

This is to acknowledge receipt of your letter and Inspection Report dated May 16, 2005
pertaining to the inspection of our facility’s Chemical Safety, Operations, and Management
Organization and Controls by NRC personnel Manuel Crespo and Steven Subosits from

April 17-21, 2006,

WESTINGHOUSE ELECTRIC COMPANY

- McDonald, Manager
Environment, Health and Safety Department

dom

A BNFL Group company



